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9th May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
The children in Year 5 would like to invite you to see their end of term performance of ‘Mufaro’s 
Beautiful Daughters.’   
  
The following performances will take place.  
  
Opal and Garnet: There will be two performances on Wednesday 21st  May at 9.10am and 
2.15pm.  
  
All performances will be in the school hall.  
  
For health and safety reasons, buggies will not be allowed inside the school hall.    
  
We hope you can make it!   
  
Best regards,   
  
Year 5 Team  
  
  
  
  
 


